

High Storrs Road, Sheffield, S11 7LG 0114 266 3137

Head Teacher: Mrs Emma Hardy enquiries@ecclesall.sheffield.sch.uk www.ecclesallprimary.co.uk

20th June 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are excited to inform you that, as part of our ongoing efforts to enhance our computing curriculum, will be welcoming **The Code Show** to our school on Thursday 10th and Friday 11th July.

The Code Show is a unique and interactive experience designed to immerse children in the fascinating history of computing. Throughout the visit, **every child from EYFS to Y6** will take part in hands-on workshops that explore the evolution of technology, from the early mechanical computers to the digital devices that shape our modern world. The children will have the opportunity to see and try out vintage computers and devices, giving them a chance to learn how technology has transformed over the decades.

In the workshops, they will also experience the technological breakthroughs that have influenced the way we communicate, work, and play today, and get a closer look at the computing innovations that have played a key role in shaping our society. The students will discover the significance of early pioneers in computing and how their work laid the foundation for the digital world we live in.

We are also pleased to invite you to a special event after school on Thursday 10th July.

Parents and carers will have the chance to visit the workshop set up in the hall, where they can revisit the technology of their own childhood and share this experience with their children. It will be a fun and nostalgic opportunity to explore how far technology has come, with a chance to interact with some of the historical gadgets that look back on the advancements that have shaped the devices we now use every day.

The cost of this visit is **£2 per child** and has been added to ParentPay for you to make your contribution.

We hope this event will spark conversations about the future of technology and inspire the next generation of innovators and problem solvers. We look forward to this exciting and educational experience and hope to see many of you there after school on Thursday 10th July.

Kind regards,

Mr T Tague

Computing Coordinator.